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Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Anti Bullying Week 
 
This year at Hunter’s Bar Junior school in recognition of Anti Bullying Week 2018, we will be asking all 
children and adults to come to school in odd socks on Friday 16

th
 November, 2018. 

 
What’s it all about? 
 
Odd Socks Day is designed to be fun!  It’s an opportunity for children to express themselves and 
celebrate their individuality and what makes us all unique. You do not have to raise money to take 
part, the most important thing is the message of Odd Socks Day.  
 
Learning aims  
 
Through high quality learning activities, it is intended that children will learn: 
 

 bullying is a behaviour choice, 

 they can set a positive example by opting to respect each other at school, in their homes and 
communities, and online, 

 who to go to in school if they feel they are being bullied. 
 
How you can help at home  
 
By echoing the intended learning aims and praising your children precisely on the respectful 
actions, words or behaviour they have shown at home. 

 
Follow the link to read a copy of the Key text that will drive much of our discussion during 
philosophy, art and music during the week.   

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1l04fjxaQSJcCOcqfZ3pED6fuW2cPCm_e/view?usp=sharing 

 

(the link is also accessible on the school website of by scanning the QR 

code) 
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